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Dear Committee Secretary 
 
We refer to the Questions on Notice put to Deloitte for response on 19 October 2023. 

We confirm that the ex-big four accounting firm partner referred to in the Questions on Notice was not a 

partner at Deloitte. 

We trust that this information will assist the Committee in connection with the inquiry. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Adam Powick 
Chief Executive Officer 
Deloitte Australia 
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